
WEEKLY BULLETIN 37 Info for St Nic’s Parents & Carers 2nd July 2021

Have a great weekend everyone. I think there might be a football match on Saturday at 8pm, enjoy!
Mr Lincoln, Mr Etherton & the Senior Leadership Team

1. COMMUNICATION
● Website: please check the website or answers to any queries before contacting the office.
● Emails: use office@stnm.org.uk to contact the school with queries – please include your child’s class.
● School Office: the office will remain closed until further notice. YOU MUST NOT ENTER THE SCHOOL

FOYER UNLESS YOU HAVE A PRIOR ARRANGEMENT TO DO SO.
● Calendar: Follow the link for instructions on how to use or subscribe to the calendar.

2. UPCOMING EVENTS
● We have a number of events planned for the remaining weeks of term and in particular the last week: 19th - 23rd

July. We are anticipating an announcement from the Government regarding changes to current restrictions
however, until this is made we ask that you work with us to do all you can to keep the children safe and help
us to give the children as many experiences as possible.

3. HEALTH & SAFETY – CORONAVIRUS – IMPORTANT INFORMATION
● Symptoms: if you or members of your household have symptoms of coronavirus the whole household must

immediately go into self-isolation and children in the household should not attend school. Please
arrange a test(s) for anyone with the symptoms urgently. This will help to ensure that in the case of a positive
test result, contacts of the person can self-isolate promptly to prevent further spread of infection to the wider
community.

● Getting tested: https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test or call 119. If having a home test, please use the test
as soon as it arrives and return it in the post the same day using a priority postbox.

● Positive test result: we have a dedicated email address to advise us if you receive a positive test result for
your child (or yourself if you have been volunteering in school or if you consider that pupils or school staff have
been in close contact with you), which will be monitored over weekends and holidays so that prompt action can
be taken: positivetest@stnm.org.uk. Please use this address for this purpose only.

4. WORSHIP & ETHOS: The newest Awesome Assemblies series ‘One Another’ (Forgive One Another) can be
found on the school YouTube site: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCVs_954b4yEOTi5sAhKhGKw

5. PARENT READERS (ALL YEAR GROUPS): Whilst the children have loved having parents coming in to read
over the past few weeks. Due to the current situation with the rise in the number of Covid-19 cases in schools,
we have taken the decision to not have any parent readers in for the remainder of this term. We know this is
disappointing but we are sure you understand it is important to do everything we can to keep our school
community safe.
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6. BIKE RACK: Please note that the bike rack in the staff car park is for staff use only. As it is usually very full we
are unable to accommodate parent’s bikes.

7. UNIFORM: We have noticed that lots of children are not wearing the correct uniform - particularly trainers
instead of school shoes - these are not part of the school uniform. Please see the uniform policy on the website
for what is expected: School Uniform. When children wear the correct uniform they look smart and it helps with
their learning and concentration. Please ensure your child has the correct uniform - parents will be contacted if
their child is not in the correct uniform.

8. SPORTS TEAMS NEWS: Our sports teams have been
very active in the last fortnight with year 4 Boys and year 6
and year 4 Girls football finals and a rounders match against
Holmbush. We are very pleased to be able to give the
children these opportunities to be active and compete against
other schools. What is especially pleasing is the good
sportsmanship shown by all of the children in representing
our school and the fantastic achievement of the year 4 Girls
football team in becoming Champions. We are very proud
of them all.

9. WILD WORLD HEROES
- SUMMER LIBRARY
READING CHALLENGE:
As the summer holidays are
fast approaching now is the
ideal time to register for Wild
World Heroes, the 2021
Summer Reading Challenge
2021! This year children can
join the heroes of Wilderville,
and their trusted animal
companions, in saving the
natural world. It’s fun and free to take part. Sign up today online at www.westsussex.gov.uk/src then head to your
local library from Saturday 10th July to collect a special goody bag. Inside you will find everything you need to take
part in the challenge, including the ever-popular scratch & sniff smelly stickers, plus rewards and activities to help
keep children amused over the holidays. Don’t forget to borrow some library books and start reading!

10. CARDINAL NEWMAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL: currently advertising for an HR Assistant and Admin
Assistant.  If you are interested please visit their website: www.cncs.co.uk.
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Neither the Governors nor West Sussex County Council support or recommend the advice, products or services offered nor the organisations offering
them.  Individuals should satisfy themselves on the suitability of any of the advice, products or services and on the nature and standing of these
organisations (or any mentioned in this bulletin or any other publication).


